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Portfolio
How much did it cost me to assemble the portfolio  -   £1,570, £1,730, £1,940 or 

£2,100?
Enter your answer in the box.
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Across

2 Chap serving at table 
spilling one's drink 
(5)

5 Full Monty turns out 
well (5)

9 Mature dowager's 
imprisoned (3)

10 Breakdown service 
covering good range 
(3)

11 Go abroad to have 
sex, getting hold of 
one Greek (7)

12 Delayed taking first 
taste of Turkish 
coffee (5)

13 McCartney could
have created this fine 
music (5)

14 Tick certainly not 
going into just one 
ear (4)

15 Girl who's admired a 
couple in class A (7)

16 One has axes to 
knock in heads of 
ghastly husbands (5)

18 Preservative in 
dessert initially 
withdrawn (5)

20 City's backing new 
uniform that includes 
vibrating bra (5)

22 Man races round 
small post (length 
very restricted) (5)

23 Judge snubbed 
American bums (5)

26 Office module, a 
very big one by the 
sound of it (5)

27 One caught getting 
stuck into best bitter 
(largely) in local (7)

29 Thickness besets one 
leading Oxford 
college (4)

30 Half-heartedly 
washed scooter (5)

32 Strange bit of 
vulgarity hosted by 
Edmonds? (5)

34 Delighted former 
lover stopped doing 
head in (7)

35 Ingredient required 
by Nigella - cannabis 
resin (3)

36 Tenor loses a little 
excess weight (3)

37 Scandinavian pirates 
killing six men on 
board (5)

38 Like this clue, 
leaving one in a bad 
mood (5)

Down

1 Blanket recalled 
Priscilla Presley's 
clothing (4)

2 Feel the heat, 
removing top in 
confusion (6)

3 Tango with Nigel as 

I'm gay, a product of 
Greenwich (4,6)

4 I am welcomed by 
most of Prince 
George's government 
(7)

5 Every so often we 
heap tins onto small 
piece of furniture (7)

6 Free nuts in bar (4)

7 Spoiling heyday of 
wooden shoes? (8)

8 Place head on 
prodigious chest (4)

15 Firm rear of Lulu 
held in by tights? (5)

16 Stand and operate 
zip (3-2-3-2)

17 Inn has no end of 
crackers - Ritz, 
perhaps (5)

19 Fine to dump just a 
bit of nuclear waste? 
(3)

21 Graduate with 
Calvin Klein suits 
(set of four) in bag? 
(8)

24 Nearly all songs 
involved phrases 
being regularly 
repeated (7)

25 Astringent 
preparation initially 
stops eye swelling 
and twitching (7)

28 Longs for Tesco 
bananas, pinching 
five (6)

30 Mum's going to 
shopping centre (4)

31 Character who's 
desperate to hug 
English clergyman 
(4)

33 Aircraft avoiding 
quiet road (4)


